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hŎǘƻōŜǊ 3, 2017 

Engineering Change Notification 

 

To:  All Relevant Customers 
From:  Newhaven Display Marketing, Business Management 
 
This notice is to inform you of a change to the following product(s): 
 

NHD-2.4-240320CF-CSXN# 
NHD-2.4-240320CF-CSXN#-F 
NHD-2.4-240320CF-CSXN#-FT 
NHD-2.4-240320CF-CSXN#-FR 
NHD-2.4-240320CF-CSXN#-FTR

 

The metal backing on these displays has been redesigned to eliminate the opening in the 
bottom half of the display.  
 
OLD:        NEW: 
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This design change was made to enclose the entire back of the display, covering the exposed 
backlight reflector which was previously susceptible to damage from external factors.  
 
This change should not have any effect on the form, fit or functionality of the display in your 
application. We understand that each project is unique and therefore recommend you to 
evaluate new samples for validation.  
 
Please email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further information or assistance with this 
change. 
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